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AVJennings’ Chief Financial Officer  

 
Australian and New Zealand residential community developer AVJennings Limited (ASX: AVJ, 
the Company) today advised that Larry Mahaffy, the Company’s Chief Financial Officer, 
passed away on Friday evening 24 June 2022 after a long illness. 
 
Arrangements to identify his replacement have been underway for some time and the 
Company expects to announce his replacement within a few weeks. 
 
Larry served the Company with great distinction since he joined in 2012 and he will be sadly 
missed by his colleagues. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This announcement was authorised for release to the market by the Board of Directors of 
AVJennings Limited. 
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